
2023 UNIFOR LOCAL 584 RETIREES 
14th ANNUAL THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

 

On Friday October 6, 2023, Unifor Local 584 will once again be hosting our annual Thanksgiving 
Luncheon. If you have attended previously you know that it’s a wonderful afternoon of great food, 
drinks and seeing old friends. 

In contrast, not everyone is as fortunate, there are many families that go without food during this 
holiday and every day. We know firsthand when we volunteered and donated lunch at the Knights 
Table on a number of occasions here in Brampton. 

The Knights Table is an amazing organization that provides 3 hot meals a day, 7 days a week, and 
365 days a year. They also provide a food bank which is always in need of food and that’s where we 
can help. (www.knightstable.org) 

The response from our Retirees was outstanding in previous years. Thank you to all as we made a 
real difference in our community and I know that you will continue to do so.  

We would again like to ask every retiree and their spouse to please be generous and bring non-
perishable food items with you on October 6th. These goods will be collected and delivered to the 
Knights Table. Let’s show them that we may be retired from the job but not from helping those in 
need. This is our 14th year of support to this great organization. 

Some of the food items that they are in need of include: canned meat, fish, poultry, fruit, vegetables, 
cereal, baby formula, soups, powdered milk, Kraft Dinner, coffee, tea, chocolate milk, peanut 
butter etc. 

Hope to see you all at this fun event, and even if you don’t plan on coming to the luncheon you can 
still drop off your food items here at the Royal Canadian Legion, 80 Mary Street, Brampton 
between 
11 am to 1 pm prior to our luncheon. 

Please help us to help those in need! 

In Solidarity, 

 
Chris Wilski 
Unifor Local 584 
Retirees Chair 


